
Dear Sir/Madam,

Please find attached a response letter in regards to your Water Referral for the above DA.

Kind Regards,

Jarrod Grimston | Water Regulation Officer
Lands & Water Division
Department of Industry
Level 11, 10 Valentine Avenue | Parramatta NSW 2150
Locked Bag 5123 | Parramatta NSW 2124
T: 02 9842 8372
E: jarrod.grimston@dpi.nsw.gov.au
W: www.water.nsw.gov.au

This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. Views expressed in this message are those of the 
individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of their organisation.

Sent: 11/04/2018 10:16:54 AM
Subject: Mod2018/0119 - 932 Pittwater Road DEE WHY Water Referral S961105848
Attachments: S961105848 CAA not required.pdf; 
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S961105848 
 
 
 

Northern Beaches Council 
725 Pittwater Road 
Dee Why 
NSW 2099 
 
 
Attention: Lashta Haidari 

 

 
 
Dear Lashta Haidari 
 
Re:  Referral of Integrated Development for approva l required under the Water 

Management Act 2000. 
 DA Ref: Mod2018/0119 
 Description: Modification of Development Consent D A2017/0244 granted for 

Demolition works and Redevelopment of part of an ex isting Registered Club Dee Why 
RSL Club 

 Location:932 Pittwater Road DEE WHY 
 
Please be advised that the Department has reviewed the above integrated development 
MOD2018/0199 received on 21st March 2018, and considers that for the purposes of S91(2) of 
the Water Management Act 2000 (WM Act), a Controlled Activity Approval (CAA) is: 

 
• not required  and no further assessment by this Department is needed. 

 
However, be advised that parts of the development that intercept or extract groundwater are 
also required to be authorised under S91(3) of the WM Act and may need a dewatering licence 
from WaterNSW. 
 
Please direct referrals for integrated development relating to dewatering matters to WaterNSW 
on water.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au or by mail to WaterNSW, Locked Bag 398, Parramatta 
NSW 2124. 
 
Please inform WaterNSW of our reference number S961105848 as they have access to all 
documents in relation to this DA.  
 
If you have any other questions please contact Jarrod Grimston by email to 
jarrodgrimston@dpi.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Jarrod Grimston 
Water Regulation Officer – Water Regulation  
NSW Department of Industry – Lands and Water 
11th of April, 2018 


